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PUBLIC NOTICE

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF LEFT TURN LANE
 REGIONAL ROAD 25 AT CHUDLEIGH’S FARM ENTRANCE 

AND REHABILITATION OF CULVERT NO. 25238
 LOCATED 1.3 KM SOUTH OF NO. 10 SIDE ROAD,

TOWN OF HALTON HILLS
PROJECT FILE: PR-2518

The Planning and Public Works 
Committee for the Regional 
Municipality of Halton proposes at its 
meeting on Wednesday, May 21, 
2008 at 9:30 a.m. to recommend 
to Regional Council at its meeting 
of Wednesday, May 28, 2008 
at 9:30 a.m. to pass a by-law for 
construction of a left turn lane on 
Regional Road 25 at Chudleigh’s 
Farm entrance and rehabilitation of 
Culvert No. 25238 located 1.3 km 
south of No. 10 Side Road.
Construction drawings showing 
the works may be reviewed at the 
Planning & Public Works Department, 
Halton Regional Centre, 1151 Bronte 
Road, Oakville.
For further information, or to arrange 
an appointment to review the 
construction drawings, please contact 
Mr. Joseph Choi, 
P. Eng., Manager, Design Services, 
ext. 7610.
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Toll Free:   1-866-4HALTON (1-866-442-5866)
Email:      Joseph.Choi@halton.ca
Mark G. Meneray,
Acting Commissioner of Planning and Public Works

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

T-054-08
JANITORIAL SERVICES AT VARIOUS HALTON REGIONAL POLICE 

SERVICE STATIONS
Issue Date: Wednesday, April 16, 2008

Closing Date: Tuesday, May 6, 2008
Closing Time:  2 P.M. Oakville Time

Mandatory Site Meetings are scheduled as follows:

Date: Monday, April 28, 2008

Time Location
 9:30 am 2 District – 1229 White Oaks Blvd., Oakville, ON
 11:30 am 3 District – 3800 Southampton Blvd, Burlington, ON

Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2008

Time Location
 9:30 am 11 Division – 217 Guelph Street, Georgetown, ON
 11 am  10 Division – 315 Queen St. East, Acton, ON
 12 noon 12 Division – 490 Childs Drive, Milton, ON

Bidders who fail to attend and register their attendance at every Mandatory 
Site Meeting will be disqualified from submitting a Tender.

Bid documents can be viewed or obtained on and after the issue date from Purchasing 
Services Halton Region, 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, ON,  L6M 3L1, during regular business 
hours of 8:30 A.M. to 4:30 P.M.. For enquiries telephone 905-825-6000, toll free 
1-866-4HALTON (1-866-442-5866), ext. 7011.
The cost for bid documents is $26.25 (includes GST), payable to Halton Region, which 
is non-refundable.  Bid documents can be shipped to bidders for an additional non-
refundable handling fee of $10.50 (includes GST).  Bid Documents are also available to 
download from Halton’s web-site at  www.halton.ca/shop for a non-refundable fee of 
$10.50 (includes GST).
Halton Region relies on this advertisement to provide public notice of this business 
opportunity and is not obligated to notify any potential bidders in any other manner.

For further information go to:  www.halton.ca/shop

Chiropodist 
/ Foot Specialist

DEANNA WILSON B.Sc.,D.Ch.

Thompson Wellness Centre
25 Main Street North 
Acton, Ontario  L7J 1V9

519-853-3460

• Foot/Nail Care
• Sports Injuries

• Pediatrics
• Diabetic /Arthritic 

Foot Conditioning
•Custom Orthotics 

and Footwear
• Home visits

OPENING - MAY 2008
ACTIVE CHOICE
Chiropractic Rehabilitation Centre
38 Mill St. E. Acton, ON L7J 1H2
Ph: 519.853.2244  Fax: 519.853.2266
                   www.activechoice.ca

Dr. Dana Selby BPHE, CK, DC

Services Provided:
Chiropractic Treatments and Rehabilitation

Kinesiology Assessments
Clinical Acupuncture

Gait Assessment
Custom Orthotics

Working Together To Reach Your Goals

Daffodil sales help fund
valuable cancer research
To the editor,

Thank you to everyone who supported 
the annual Canadian Cancer Society daf-
fodil sale. The beautiful yellow daffodils 
were a welcome sight after such a long 
and snowy winter! We were fortunate to 
have good weather for selling daffodils 
and all of our flowers were sold out by 
early Saturday afternoon. The Acton 
community showed their support for the 
Canadian Cancer Society and a total of 
$7,000 was raised through the sale!

The money that is raised through the 
daffodil sale and our April door-to-door 
canvassing helps to fund valuable research 
efforts that make a difference for people 
living with cancer and for those of us that 
may encounter the disease in the future. 
The Canadian Cancer Society is the largest 
charitable funder of cancer research in 
Canada. This research helps Canadians 
to understand, prevent and reduce their 
risk of cancer by transforming research 
knowledge into information, programs 
and services.

The Canadian Cancer Society helps 
people take control of their health with 
reliable information. The Cancer In-
formation Service is a toll free number 
(1-888-939-3333) that people can call to 
get information about all types of cancer, 
treatment options and services that are 
available in each community. Informa-
tion is a powerful tool and many people 

who have been newly diagnosed rely on 
Canadian Cancer Society publications 
to help them along their journey through 
treatment. Donations to the Canadian 
Cancer Society also help fund services 
for people who are living with cancer and 
their families. Transportation is available 
locally for patients that need help with 
getting to their cancer treatments. A pro-
gram called the “Cancer Connection” is a 
peer support service that supports people 
who have been diagnosed with cancer by 
matching them with volunteers who have 
experienced a similar type of cancer.

Volunteers are an essential part of the 
Canadian Cancer Society and I would 
like to thank all of the volunteers that 
helped with selling daffodils because 
we would not have had a successful sale 
without your wonderful efforts! We very 
much appreciate the Acton Branch of 
the Royal Canadian Legion for allowing 
us to store our daffodils at their facility 
and we are grateful to Sobeys for giving 
us the opportunity to sell our daffodils 
at their store. The New Tanner and the 
Independent Free Press provided wonder-
ful publicity and we certainly appreciate 
your ongoing support.

Sincerely,
Cathy Gerrow,

Daffodil Sale Coordinator,
Acton Branch,

Canadian Cancer Society.

Why being let off?
To the editor,

I  feel  compel led to 
write in response to two 
articles in last week’s 
paper. In both instances, 
young people committed 
minor offences.  (An-
gela’s column reported 

on two youngsters who 
vandalized a street sign 
and the police beat re-
ported on three youth 
who stole the Seniors 

Centre’s banner from 
Sobeys.)

Why are  we let t ing 
these  youngs ters  of f 
completely? How will 
they learn a lesson? The 
lesion they will learn 
is  they can vandalize 
and steal with no con-
sequences!

Maybe helping seniors 
in some way or clean-
ing up an area of Acton 
would be a suitable pun-
ishment – What do other 
readers think?

Name with-held by 
request.

Buy Canadian
To the editor,

In my opinion, Canadian 
manufacturers should put a 
label on their goods saying 
“Thank you for buying Ca-
nadian and not supporting a 
communist country.”

Thank you for your 
time,

Yours truly, 
Norman C. Foote


